
 Newsletter from the Satsuma Chuo High School ALT - Amy Roberts   

   

 Hello! Welcome to my September newsletter. I hope you 

had a good summer. I had a VERY busy September! 

Please enjoy reading my newsletter.  Happy Autumn!  

  

The most exciting thing about September was that I went home to 

England for eight days! It was a very short trip, so I was very busy, 

 

It was my first trip to England for 13 months, so I was very excited. I 

was so happy to see my family and friends! I enjoy my life in Japan, but 

I often miss my family and friends in England.  

I had a great time! I went shopping, and I met many friends. I ate lots of 

delicious British food and I went to my best friend’s wedding. I took 

around 200 photos! Here are some of my favourite photos from my trip. 

       

This is my Mother! She is in front of the                This is my Father and my dog Benji  

famous Robin Hood statue in my hometown, Nottingham. 

   

Me, my brother Jake (24) and my sister Sian (30)           My parents  They made this lovely welcome sign! 

   

    This is the beautiful garden at my family home  My best friends Elly and Bryan got married! Me and  

       three of my friends were bridesmaids. It was a great day. 

   
  FISH AND CHIPS! This is my favourite British food.     This is Nottingham City Hall. The weather was great! 

 

I went to the Sendai Tug of 

War (大綱引き)! 
The Sendai Tug of War is my favourite 

event in Kagoshima。 I had a great time, 

although the weather was bad. It was 

very exciting! 

 

I watched a baseball game in 

Fukuoka! 
I went to a professional baseball game for 

the first time. It was the Fukuoka 

SoftBank Hawks vs the Tohoku Rakuten 

Golden Eagles. I don’t understand baseball, 

because we don’t have baseball in England. 

But it was a lot of fun! I bought a baseball 

hat and a shirt. The game was very long. 

It started at 2 p.m and it didn’t finish 

until 6:15 p.m! 

 

Me with my friend Matthew (マシュー) 


